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PERMANENT MISSION OF AFGHANISTAN TO THE UNITED NATIONS OFFICE
26th Session of the UPR working group
Review of the Republic of Moldova 
November 4, 2016

Mr. President, 

Afghanistan would like to extend a warm welcome to distinguished delegation of the Republic of Moldova to the 26th session of the UPR and commends the well elaborated national report of Moldova presented today.
Afghanistan values the endeavors have been made by the Republic of Moldova for implementation of the recommendations received in the last UPR in addition the ratification of the international human rights instruments.
While encouraging all efforts of the Republic of Moldova; my Government wishes to recommend the Government of the Republic of Moldova the followings:  
1. To ratify the international convention of the protection of all rights of the migrant workers and their family members,

2. To ensure the effective implementation and enforcement of the legislations on reducing and elimination of discrimination against women,

3. To take concrete steps for strengthening the independence of the Ombuds institution.   

Afghanistan once again would like to thank the delegation of the Republic of Moldova for the well-elaborated presentation of their national report and wishes them all the best in the process of implementation. 
Thank you Mr. President.
